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PRESS RELEASE 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  February 11, 2020 

Today is national 2-1-1 Day 

United Way of St. Clair County wishes everyone a Happy 211 Day!  🥳211 Day is February, 11th every year.  On 

this day, 211 call centers all across the nation will be celebrating 211 awareness.  211 makes a difference in 

the lives of millions of Americans every year.   

 

211 is a free, easy-to-remember telephone number that connects people in need with people who can help. 24 

hours a day, 7 days a week.  Do you need help paying a utilities bill, finding housing, buying food, accessing 

job training, navigating veterans’ services, or dealing with an emergency or crisis?  Call, text, chat, or email 

211 today to speak with a specialist.  They’ll make sure you’ve got a plan, and put you in touch with the right 

resources.  Help is available in 180 languages. 

 

211 is provided by United Way of St. Clair County.  Get Connected.  Get Help.  www.uwstclair.org/211  

 

# # # Ends # # # 

 

For further information, please contact:  Douglas A. Dolph - Executive Director 

          ddolph@uwstclair.org       810.985.8169 ext.127 

 

About United Way of St. Clair County 

The United Way of St. Clair County was founded in 1924.  Its mission is to mobilize the community of St. Clair County to 

raise funds and resources to meet identified human service needs with the highest level of accountability and 

community involvement.  For more information, visit www.uwstclair.org. 
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